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Friday 23rd February 2024 
 
 
Sports Competitions and Festivals  

I wanted to acknowledge the hard work and success from the staff and the children this academic 

year. We have participated in several sporting activities where are children have been praised on 

their behaviour and sportsmanship as well as their ability.   

Cross Country – Friday 1st March 

We are going to try again on the Friday 1st March. All children should come to school in their PE 
kit and will complete the course in the morning and then get changed into their school uniform. 
Year 3/4 can get changed into comfy sports wear for the afternoon.  

World Bood Day – Thursday 7th March 

As part of our drive to maintain, promote and engage pupil interest in reading, we will be 

participating in World Bood Day on Thursday 7th March. We would like all the children in Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to dress up as a book character.  

Key Stage 2 classes will focus their activities on ‘The Day The Crayons Quit’ by Drew Daywait. 

With this in mind we would like each child to dress in their favourite colour/colours like the crayons.  

Comic Relief –  Friday 15th March 

As a school we have decided we will be going ‘red to toe’. The school council will be writing a 
letter with more details. How far you take this is up to you! A simple pair of scarlet socks or pop 
on your lobster suit and ruby slippers!   

Easter Bingo – Wednesday 27th March 

We will be holding another Easter Bingo evening, tickets will be sold on MCaS. We will let you 
know when they are available to be purchased and to help towards the event children can wear 
non uniform and bring an egg to school on Thursday 21st March            . 

Dinners 

We are experiencing a lot of food waste due to parents booking dinners but then sending packed 
lunch. Please only book a school dinner if your child needs one. If your child does need one, 
please ensure these are booked. We cannot always accommodate meals on the day. 

Before school 

Please remind your children to come straight to school in the mornings for their own safety. We 
are receiving a number of calls about children hanging around outside school, near the shops and 
on the roads.  

 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/


Diary Dates 

1st March           Cross Country Day      

4th –  6th March            Year 5 York Residential                

7th March                   World Book Day       

15th March                 Comic Relief        

25th March           Children’s reports go out to parents 

21st March Non – uniform day and bring an egg to school day 

27th March                 Easter Bingo  

Yours faithfully 

T Storr 


